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This document summarises the collaborative planning activities that occurred during the development the Water Sensitive Drainage and Flood 
Management Strategy for Fishermans Bend, collaboratively developed by the Fishermans Bend Taskforce Drainage Working Group in late 2018.  

Table 1 Key workshops and meetings 

Activity Description 

Fishermans Bend 
Taskforce 
Drainage Working 
Group Meetings 

The project was undertaken collaboratively with all members of the Drainage Working Group (Melbourne Water, Fishermans Bend 
Taskforce (DELWP), City of Melbourne, City of Port Phillip, South East Water) with project management on behalf of the working 
group from provided by the CRCWSC.  

Weekly meetings were held for the duration of the project from Sep-Dec 2018 to discuss progress, guide delivery of technical work 
and resolve issues. 

Fishermans Bend 
Taskforce 
Steering Group 
Meetings 

The project was overseen by the Fishermans Bend Taskforce Sub-Committee (with representation from the organisations listed 
above). Three meetings were held during the project to steer the direction of the project and provide endorsement of various 
components of the strategy: 

30th August (At commencement of project)  

24th October (Initial options/thinking presented)  

6th December (Proposed strategy presented) 

Distributed 
storages case 
studies and 
cross-section 
development 

Co-development of street cross-sections that incorporated flood storage was an iterative design process requiring much 
collaboration between a range of disciplines/areas at GHD, CoPP, CoM and the Taskforce. This required an integration of the 
drainage strategy development process with the precinct planning and streetscape and open space design process at different 
levels of planning. This was a novel innovative process, undertaken in a short timeframe. 

The key workshops and working meetings facilitated by GHD included: 

Briefing and objective setting: 

7th Sep (GHD, CoM) 

10th Sep (GHD, CoPP) 

10th Sep (GHD, CRCWSC) 
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Opportunities/Constraints & Case Study Selection Workshop: 

11th Sep (GHD, CoPP, CoM, FB TF, MWC, SEW) 

Case Study/Cross-Section Development: 

26th Sep (GHD, CoPP, CoM, FB TF) 

10th Oct (GHD, CoPP, CoM, FB TF, MWC) 

31st Oct (GHD, CoPP) 

2nd Nov (GHD, CoM) 

15th November (GHD, CoPP, CoM, FB TF, MWC) 

In addition, there was a further meeting facilitated by Tony Wong (CRCWSC): 

21st Nov (GHD, CoPP, CoM, FB TF, MWC, SEW) 

CRCWSC 
Permissible Uses 
Workshop 

Scoping workshop at MWC on 17th Sep. 

Full stakeholder workshop at MWC on 26th Oct. 

 

In addition, there were various meetings with the Fishermans Bend taskforce to ensure alignment with other planning processes, including the 
Infrastructure Contributions Plan and broader urban development issues. 

 

 




